Debsirin Nonthaburi School Announcement

Interview and Teaching Demonstration Results

According to the job posting for 1 full - time native or non-native speaker in the
MEP/MSEP program at Debsirin Nonthaburi School for the 2024 academic year, 2 applicants
were interviewed and gave teaching demonstrations on September 25, 2024. The results of

the selection are shown as follows:

1. Mr. Mark Jim A. Villena
2. Mr. John Rey Piastro

Successful applicant No.1 will sign a contract on Friday, September 27 at 09.00 a.m.

in the Debsirin Nonthaburi Library and Learning Space Room.

Announced for public acknowledgement on September 25, 2024




